
 

Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust is fully compliant with the Freedom of Information Act 2000     ©  
 

Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 523 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 09/01/19.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
I would like to put in a freedom of information request please indicating how many staff car parking 
spaces there are in total and how many staff car parking permits are currently in operation and if 
these are still being sold. 
 
On site: 1,350 
Off-site 300 (leased spaces from Borough Council). 
 
Staff car parking permits issued (not sold) as at November 2018: 
 
3,298 Trust staff 
192 Non Trust staff 
 
Staff car parking permits are still issued upon application and meeting the Trusts staff car 
parking policy. 
 
 


